
BAG LADY TOUR CANCELLED! 
 
We have been holding off a decision for a while now and hoping that things would start 
turning around, but sadly we have to make an announcement that we are being forced 
to cancel the Bag Lady Tour this Spring due to the stay at home orders given on April 
2nd by Governor Dewine. Even though the stay at home order goes through May 1 it 
would only leave us two days for the tour and they could extend that date again. We 
also feel that many will still be in fear since they had said that the peak could come 
April 15 to May 15. We definitely do not want to put anyone at risk. This has never 
happened before, but we are in an unusual situation. It has been decided that we wait 
until fall and combine the two tours. We will do a Spring into Autumn type thing.  We 
hope to make it exciting and well worth your wait. We appreciate your understanding 
and know this is the last thing that we wanted to do. We were looking forward to seeing 
everybody’s smiling faces and having some great laughs, which we all need right now! 
Check in later for updates on the plans. We will of course be sending out the fall flyer. 
If you’d like to check in though you can reply to this email. 
 
This is a stressful time for everybody and it’s so very hard on all small businesses. 
Many have websites that you can order from if you are still interested in purchasing 
something now. Check out their Facebook pages.  
Stay safe everyone! 
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